
 

 

 

December 21, 2018 

 

Dear Providers, 

 

Effective 10/1/18, claims submitted directly through Change Healthcare to Payor ID 62179, including 

those that go through a provider’s own Clearinghouse to Change Healthcare MUST be submitted using 

the Member’s AHCCCS ID or CRS ID only.  The Steward Health Choice Provider Manual was updated to 

reflect this change; however, some providers are continuing to submit with IDs other than required.  

Claims submitted with any other Member ID will cause your claims to be rejected. 

For those Providers who use the Non-Registered ID when billing for crisis services, please use A06950891 

in place of the NR010115M0.  

Please let me know should you have questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Cheri Burian 

Director of Claims 

Steward Health Choice Arizona 

 

 


